
 

 

Chase Four Laning Project – Construction and Traffic Updates 

November 2023 

The Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure project team wishes to provide the 

public with updates on key project activities, construction, and traffic impacts to 

keep locals and highway users informed as the project progresses. These updates 

can be found on the project website www.gov.bc.ca/bchwy1-chase.  

Current & Upcoming Activities  

 

Segment Area Impacts Description of Activity 

Chase West A-D 
Highway 

through traffic 
Project is complete.  

    

Chase East E-G 
Highway 

through traffic 

Construction equipment crossing and bolting activities, 
expect closures of up to 5 mins in both directions along 
Hwy 1. Project remains 60km/h during construction hours 
and 80km/h outside of these. 

Chase East F Village Roads Village of Chase road work completed for 2023. 

Chase East G 
Coburn Street 

Access 
Coburn Street access is open. 

 

 Status 

Chase West:  
Substantially completed in 

June 2023 

Chase East:  
Construction Activity on Hwy 

1, expected completion Fall 

2024 

Know Before You 

Go 

gov.bc.ca/bchwy1-advisory 

www.DriveBC.ca 

Project 

Employment 

Opportunities 

To apply for work on either 

phase of the project please 

visit www.bcib.ca. 

Have a Question? 

Ministry of Transportation:  

Greg Jones 

778-945-6153 

chasefourlaning@gov.bc.ca 

Chase West Contractor:  

Dawson Civil Ltd. 

Chris Cooper 

250-374-3657 

ccooper@dawsoncivil.ca 

Chase East Contractor: 

CIF Construction Ltd. 

Scott Fomenoff 

778‐835‐5357 

scott.fomenoff@cifcon.com 

 


